Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time August 28, 2016

"You have approached Mount Zion and the city of the living God." Hebrews 12:22a

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, August 28, 2016

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

9:00 am PreK-5th grade PRE

9:00 am Adult Ed

10:30 am Liturgy For the Parish Community

7:00 pm AA & Al-Anon

Monday, August 29, 2016

NO am Liturgy

9:00 am **Begin Set Up for Bazaar** – All are invited

6:15 pm Boy Scouts

Tuesday, August 30, 2016

NO am Liturgy

Bazaar Set Up Continues

Wednesday, August 31, 2016

NO am Liturgy

Bazaar Set Up Continues

 $6:30 \text{ pm } 6^{th} - 12^{th} \text{ grades PRE}$

6:30 pm Confirmation 2017

Parents/Sponsors/Students

Thursday, September 1, 2016

8:00 am Liturgy Intentions of Nancy Marking

by: The Morning Crew

Bazaar Set Up Continues

7:00 pm Choir – new members WELCOME

8:00 pm AA & Al-Anon

First Friday, September 2, 2016

8:00 am Liturgy Intentions of JR Caha

Bazaar Set Up Continues

Saturday, September 3, 2016

5:30 pm Confessions

Confessions available by appointment also 662-342-1073

6:00 pm Liturgy For the Parish Community

Sunday, September 4, 2016

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

NO PRE Classes

NO Adult Ed

10:30 am Liturgy +Clyde & Carolyn Summers

Pilgrim Day at Christ the King

Priest Contact Numbers: SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 All other needs 662-342-1073

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE

August 28 – Merrygen Currick September 4 – Labor Day

CHILDREN'S HOMILY

August 28 – Katherine Carroll September 4 – Mindy Williamson

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY

August – Leslye Hall

September – Brenda Sutherland

Ministry Schedule

PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to begin. This is important to be prepared and ready.

Saturday, September 3 – 6:00 pm

Greeter: Tijuana Buchanan/Nancy Brown

Usher: Chuck & Martha Blumer

Server: Ron Sheppard Lector: Liz Brown/Sam Hall Gift Bearer: Baskin Family

Eucharistic Ministers: Danny & Cindy Thomas/Charlie Young

Sunday, September 4 – 10:30 am

Greeter: Jimmy & Susan Terry

Usher: Brian Sajdak/Thad Sajdak/Alan Gho/Bill Warner

Server: Rosa Gutierrez/Tatiana Gutierrez Lector: Chris Mitchell/Sandra Spence Gift Bearer: Waylon Hill Family

Eucharistic Ministers: Kathy Beach/Katherine Carroll/LaRae Josephine Muzzi/Amanda Ready/Jimmy Terry/Robin Brantley

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry

obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve

in your place. Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT

Needed Weekly for Budget	\$5,153.85
Last Week's Offering	\$3,724.05
Needed Weekly for Note Payment	\$1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk	\$1,067.00
Community Services	\$ 45.00
Debt On Loan Balance	\$121,665.08

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in the Church. If a child must have nourishment, please do so in the cry room.

LAWN MINISTRY

Team #7 –Bill Gaudet, Evan Murphy, Tyler Blankenship, and John Tignor will begin Wednesday, August 31 through Saturday, September 3. Team #8 – Matthew Roy, Lee Hill, Jim Kovaloski and Matthew Raff will begin Wednesday, September 7 through Saturday, September 10. This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of dollars every year! It is a real service to the Lord.

God Bless all our lawn ministers.



DAILY MASS SUMMER SCHEDULE continues until September 5

Mondays and Tuesdays Mass will be at Queen of Peace 9am Wednesdays & Thursdays Mass will be at Christ the King 9am

Thursdays and Fridays Mass will be at Holy Spirit 8am

BULLETIN INFORMATION All material for the bulletin must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix, 662 429-7851 or holyspiritchurch@shsm.org by NOON TUESDAYS for inclusion in Sunday's bulletin.

Gifted and Called - I say "yes," Lord

OUR NEW GUIDE BOOK & DIRECTORY IS HERE! Look in your mailbox for our new Guide Book & Directory. It should be arriving in the coming week. The advertisers helped provide this service at no cost to our congregation. We encourage you to think of them in the future as your needs arise. If you are interested in advertising next year, contact amandavogt@guidebookpublishing.com for more information. Please familiarize yourself with the ministries and organizations at our church located in the front of the book. An electronic PDF version of the Guide Section of the book is available for downloading to your computer, smart phone, or tablet at your convenience. See your September HH for instructions.

> Our Holy Spirit web address is: http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com



PARENT MEETING FOR CONFIRMATION STUDENTS:

Confirmation 2017 (year 2) Wed., Aug. 31 at 6:30pm at Christ the King (Spanish) Wed., Aug. 31 at 6:30pm at Holy Spirit (English) Parents/Sponsors and students should attend.

THANK YOU

Thank you so much for the card and remembering me on my birthday. It was so nice and I am glad to be a part of this church family.

Mary Carney-Evans



RCIA (KILE OF CHINGS) registration is open now. If someone asked, "What is the most important ministry in the Catholic Church?" would your answer be 'celebrating the Rite of Christian Initiation'? Clearly there is no more important task than being the missionary who 'goes on a mission' to announce the good news of Jesus Christ and invite others to be a part of this great mystery! The whole mission of the church is to evangelize...'evangelio' is the gospel! We invite in many ways....the way we live our lives, our faithfulness to worship, our conversations at work and elsewhere. A simple question such as "Have you ever thought

about...." or "Would you like to come to Mass with me?" often plants the seed even if the answer you

plant some! To register, just call Sr. Emily.

receive back is no or not yet. Seeds take time to grow...

Mississippi Catholic Your "Good News" periodicals cost over \$3700.00. Subscriptions cost \$20, pay for yours today and pay for someone who cannot afford it. It's a good thing to do!!!!

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized A Please Pray For The Sick

Your prayers are requested for the following who are seriously ill:

Lisa Kistler, Jose Lopez (nix), Larry Shelby (nix), Brenda Sutherland, Katina Phillips (Muzzi daughter), Janie Ries, Mary Kiefer (Blount), Joe Spence, Louis French (Noreen bronlaw), Tommy Berryhill (son), Kris Snoke (Al & Dee Gawel daughter), Howard Love, Natalie Kane (Higdon), Sandra Spence, Pete Cervetti (Cass Douglas), Dennis Willey (Chris), Donna Youngblood (J. Terry cousin), Jerome Riehl, Nita Young, Sharon Lentz (Mary Margaret sis), Patrick McLeroy (Chris's nephew), Michael Williams (son), Kerry Helms (Higdon bron law), John Edgett, (Mary Williams bro), Jean Chalk (Noreen's sis), Ann (Noreen's Cousin), Moriah Winters (Nix niece), Patricia Snyder, John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Cynthia Williams (Betty Mize niece), Lilyana Hill (Felicia grand), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), Howard Snyder (D. Dryja dad), Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bron law), Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), Carter Brooks, Dan Chalk (N. French), Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown's nephew), Myriam Suarez (M. Rexroade's mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover's sis), Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), Robert Tully (broinlaw), Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown). Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

NOODLE NIGHT at Sacred Heart School

Spaghetti dinner/Fundraiser benefitting the Cindy Pretti Scholarship Fund

Friday, Sept. 16 from 5 until 7 PM Spaghetti, salad/slaw, garlic bread, dessert, drink Ages 12 and up \$8 Ages 11 and under \$5 Family max \$20 Spaghetti gravy \$10 per quart

CARRY OUT AVAILABLE Join us after dinner for Free Outdoor Family Movie

Night

Featuring a screening of Zootopia Bring your lawn chairs and blankets and enjoy a movie under the autumn stars!

NO CELL PHONE ZONE We remind all to please turn off all cells phones and electronic communication devices when entering the church buildings. The signals, even from a silenced phone, interfere with the wireless microphones of the church.



The Men's Association is accepting aluminum cans. Bring your bags to the garage door or if you are in the Family Life Center, put them in the containers marked for cans. Proceeds are being split between Catholic Social Services,

Interfaith Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship Fund. For further information, contact Lee Smith at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

SHEPHERD'S CENTER SEPTEMBER MEETING The Shepherd's Center of Hernando will meet Thursday, September 8th, 10 am at First Presbyterian Church. All seniors are invited. For more information call Barbara Cleveland at 662 449 1632.



Grandparent's Blessing

All of our churches will celebrate Grandparents Day on the weekend of September 10th and 11th. They will be

honored with a special blessing at the Masses that weekend. They will be even more blessed and honored if they are accompanied by their grandchildren.

FOR ALL THOSE STUDENTS ATTENDING NORTHWEST IN SENATOBIA

The Northwest Mississippi Community College Catholic Student Association meets at 5:30 p.m. on the first Monday evening of each month during the semester on the Senatobia campus in the Whitten Media Center in Yalobusha Hall, across from Financial Aid. Membership is open to any Northwest student.

Our first meeting will be Monday, Aug. 29, 5:30 p.m. Hope to see you there!

SAVE THE DATE:

7th annual Women's Morning of Spirituality
Saturday, February 25, 2017
Catholic Church of the Incarnation
8:15 am - 1:30 pm Continental Breakfast at 7:15 am

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY - Pope Francis has declared a Jubilee Year, a Holy Year to celebrate MERCY.

Christ the King Catholic Church has been designated as one of the pilgrimage sites in the Diocese of Jackson.

The next pilgrimage day will be Sunday, September 3rd.

Adult Religious Education

Each Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the Family Life Center. We will begin our year with the CATHOLICISM SERIES by: Most Reverend Robert E. Barron. – A stimulating and compelling exploration of the spiritual, moral, and intellectual riches of the Catholic world. This is the Catholic story told from inside, with knowledge, sympathy, and passion, rooted in friendship with Jesus Christ." We will begin each session with an opening prayer and then

watch a DVD. There will be a brief sharing session before dismissal. Make plans to attend this wonderful opportunity to learn and grow in your Catholic Faith.

5 LOAVES AND 2 FISH SUMMER OUTREACH THANK YOU

Hello.

I am writing to thank you for your financial support and volunteers that assisted with the 5 Loaves and 2 Fish Summer Outreach program in our community and give you a glimpse of how you made a difference in the lives of children and families this summer. Through the support of individuals and some of our area churches working together, we were able to provide food to assist an average of 35 families this summer. Besides, parents/guardians/older siblings, we reached 212 children who faced food insecurities this summer. There was no way any one of us or an individual church could have accomplished this. This happened and children were fed out of Christian love and concern because we worked together.

As one who worked closely with this program, I heard the appreciation and the gratitude the families expressed as they picked up the boxes of food on the last day of distribution for the summer. A mother with three small children was so excited that we had toilet paper included in the pick up that day. Her little girl asked me as we were loading the car, "Is there cereal in the box? We don't have any, and I really like cereal especially the round kind."

Another blessing of the summer was the volunteers from the different churches coming together to pack the boxes and bag the produce for distribution each time. Several people commented on how much they enjoyed working together with people from other churches in our area.

This is just a glimpse of how I have seen God at work through our efforts over the past few weeks. God is good and amazing things happen when God's people come together and respond.

So, thank you again for your involvement with this pilot program this summer through your gifts of time, prayers, and financial support. May we continue to see others with the eyes of Christ and share Christ's love with all especially those in need of some of the basic needs of life.

Blessings, Amy Daniels

CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULTS OF NORTH MS will meet at Mi Pueblo in Hernando on Thursday, Sept. 1 at 7 pm to share a meal and plan for upcoming events. Everybody welcome!

The Knights of Columbus will be sponsoring their Annual Soccer Challenge this year in conjunction with the Holy Spirit annual Bazaar. Competition will be by age groups, boys and girls. Winners will be eligible to advance to District, Regional, and State Competition.





FALL BAZAAR

SEPTEMBER 10, 2016 9a.m. – 3p.m.

ONLY 2 WEEKS LEFT TO PREPARE FOR OUR ANNUAL BAZAAR!!

Starting this Monday, August 29, around 9.00 a.m. we will begin setting up for the bazaar in the Family Life Center. Any non <u>perishable</u> items may be brought that day and any <u>MORNING</u> the next 2 weeks. As a reminder the list is as follows:

<u>SHOP-A-LOT GROCERY</u>- Canned soup -cereal - paper towels – mac/cheese - dish washing liquid and any other non perishable items. Start bringing items on Monday, August 29 around 9a.m. Bring for the next 2 weeks.

<u>COUNTRY KITCHEN</u> – Non perishable starting on Monday, August 29. All perishable items will be brought in on <u>Friday September 9</u>. I will be there <u>Until 6:30 p.m.!!!!</u>

<u>TASTE OF DESOTO</u> – Themed Baskets. Start bringing items on Monday, August 29. Lorraine will use anything you bring.

SILENT AUCTION – Start bringing items on Monday, August 29.

Many hands will be needed these last 2 weeks. Any time you can donate on Monday, August 29, will be greatly appreciated. Tables will have to be brought in and put in place (men will come in handy for this!) Decorations and other items will need to be brought down from the attic. Lots of things to do!!! Someone will be there every day for these two weeks to accept your donations. It takes all of us working together to make this event a big success.

And if you haven't already signed up to help the day of the Bazaar be sure to check the table in the Narthex and add your name to one of the many open spaces!!!

Barbara Smith (H) 662-233-4833 (C) 901-413-8102